
From:
To:
Cc:
Subject:
Date:

Rhoades, Wendy;                                                                                                 
Re: For ZAP 2-1-2022 C14-2021-0184 - 7201 FM Road 2222
Tuesday, February 1, 2022 2:32:53 PM

*** External Email - Exercise Caution ***

Michele,

Thank you very much,

Linda Bailey 

On Feb 1, 2022, at 1:10 PM, Michele Rogerson Lynch wrote:

Wendy - my understanding is that Lake Austin Collective has asked for a 2 week postponement. I just let Linda know that I will not oppose. 

Thanks,
M

-----------------------------
Michele Rogerson Lynch
Director of Land Use & Entitlements
Metcalfe Wolff Stuart & Williams, LLP
221 W. 6th Street, Suite 1300
Austin, Texas 78701
(512) 404-2251 ofc
(512) 797-2129 cell
(512) 404-2244 fax

On Jan 28, 2022, at 11:13 AM, Rhoades, Wendy <Wendy.Rhoades@austintexas.gov> wrote:

﻿
[Outside Email]
All,

The Zoning and Platting Commission (ZAP) agenda and the updated Staff report with all correspondence received to date are provided in the link
below.  The 7201 FM Road 2222 zoning case (Item B-2) is slated as a discussion item.  

Please refer to page 6 for a link to register in advance of the meeting to address the Commission.  Page 7 includes information about parking
validation and Speaker testimony time allocation. 

Staff report (with page numbers):  ZONING CHANGE REVIEW SHEET (austintexas.gov)

Please note, the ZAP meeting has the option of allowing the public to participate via telephone as well as in-person.  In order to address the ZAP
Commission by telephone, please be sure to sign up through the Commission Liaison Andrew Rivera prior to Noon on Monday, January 31st.  In-
person speakers are able to sign up anytime prior to the ZAP 6 p.m. start time. 

Sincerely,

Wendy Rhoades

<Zoning and Platting Commission February 1 2022 Agenda.pdf>

CAUTION: This email was received at the City of Austin, from an EXTERNAL source. Please use caution when clicking links or opening attachments. If you believe this to
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